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THE PRESIDENT HAS S~ .... 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

RECOMMENDED TELEPHONE CALL 

TO 

DATE 

RECOMMENDED BY 

PURPOSE 

BACKGROUND 

TOPICS OF 
DISCUSSION 

April 5, 1976 

Former Senator Caleb Boggs (Delaware) 
(302) 655-7311 (office) 
(302) 478-6763 (home) 

As soon as possible 

Rogers Morton, Stu Spencer 

To ask the former Senator to serve as PFC 
Chairman of Delaware 

Both Senator Bill Roth and Gong. Pete DuPont 
agree that former Senator Boggs is the best 
choice for PFC Chairman, and Bill Roth feels 
that the call should come from the President. 

Both Roth and DuPont feel that Boggs would be 
acceptable to the GOP Chairman, Herman Brown. 

Campaign is moving right along and we 
really need you to take over as PFC Chairman 
in Delaware. 

How do things look for us in Delaware? 




